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Following on from the 2013/14 Induction Project which introduced a new mechanism for making room bookings requests from CTS for Welcome Week 2013, please note the following key points in relation to the 2014/15 Welcome Week:

· All requests for rooms from CTS for Welcome Week should be submitted to CTS by the deadline for room requests for the Teaching Timetable as described in the Timetable Production Schedule (http://documents.manchester.ac.uk/display.aspx?DocID=19218) i.e. 4PM, 30th May, 2014.

· Where requests for CTS rooms in Welcome Week are submitted by staff who are not Syllabus+ users, they should be submitted to CTS directly through email, with a clear indication that the request is for a Welcome Week activity to ensure that it receives the appropriate priority. (To: cturequest@listserv.manchester.ac.uk )

· Where requests for CTS rooms for Welcome Week activities were submitted by Syllabus+ users in 2013/14, activities that followed the naming convention will be “rolled forward” into the 2014/15 year, and room requests should then be made by tagging against those activities. (Further information on “roll forward” to follow to the timetabling forum.  Documentation on tagging to follow.  The timetabling forum will be informed when this documentation is available)

· Where requests for CTS rooms in Welcome Week are newly submitted by Syllabus+ users in 2014/15, activities should follow the naming conventions as described in the 2014/15 timetabling documentation (Documentation to follow.  The timetabling forum will be informed when this documentation is available. )

CTS rooms will be allocated on the basis of the best fit of all Welcome Week activities.  You should not assume that a room you were allocated for Welcome Week 2013/14 will be automatically available for the equivalent activity in 2014/15.

